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PHONICS NUMERACY LITERACY/TOPIC 

 I would like to thank all 

parents who have made their 

donations for our school fair. I 

have received them and are keeping them, to be 

used as prizes for our stall. If you have not yet 

donated and would like to do so, please bring them 

to me on or before the 28th of 

October. Your help would be 

very much appreciated as it is 

for a good cause.  

We have been using musical    

instruments to discriminate    

between sounds. Our activity 

helped us to talk about the 

sounds  instrument make. We also 

had our mini musical show where 

everyone had the chance to    

perform for the class. 

Our learning is all about count-

ing up to 10 objects. We are 

learning to touch or move ob-

jects while counting them. One 

of our favourite activities is 

called “Counting Socks”, where 

we hang 

socks on a 

washing line 

and count 

them. 

 

Topic- Our learning is all about “Farm 

Animals”. We made paper farms that pop 

up when opened, and that is where our 

favourite farm animals live. 

 Literacy– We practiced tracing spirals 

to help us with pencil con-

trol. We also listened to 

the stories “Old McDon-

alds Farm” and “Jack and 

the Beanstalk”.   

• Please provide healthy snacks for your child.  Chocolates 

and chips should be avoided. 

• Our class starts at 8:00 am. If your child comes to class 

later than that, he or she will be marked late.  

HOUSEKEEPING SAVE THE DATE 
• 29 October (Saturday) -School Fair. If you have 

any donations/vouchers for the Raffle please con-

tact the office.   

• 31 October (Monday) 8:15 - Halloween    Parade—

children dress up for the Parade. Parents are  

invited to watch the parade. 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
This week’s  Achievers 

Chani is always excited to do our activities. 

Gong Yue raises her hand up in class. 

Rose uses the correct pencil grip when writing. 

Chea Houy is beginning to show 

her confidence. 

Louie is now able to sit still. 



 

THE WEEK IN PHOTOS 


